
 

 

We Bronsy and Shijo are born and brought up in 

a Syrian Orthodox Christian family. 

In February 2017, our son Rahul 

had a heavenly vision asking us to 

go to a L.C.D.C. (Lutheran Chris-

tian Denomination Church). We 

were not aware about Lutheran churches and their belief. Then we Googled to find out 

more about what Lutherans believe in. So, we discovered the nearest church in Jurong 

West area. That’s how we came to Jurong Christian Church. 

 

We are very glad to be a 

part of this blessed church 

with blessed pastors, and 

loving brothers and sisters 

in Christ. 

 

Thanks and regards, 

 

Shijo & Family 

3 Dec 2017 

 

 

 

  

& Transfers 

3
rd
 Dec 2017 



 

Debra Kang from 

Dialect Ministry 

was transferred 

on 10/12/17 

Jeremy Chua was baptised on 17/12/17 

when I've been the weakest. After all, the test of a person's character and 
strength of their marriage is during the tough times. 
 
Looking ahead in our marriage, both my other half and I had discussed after 
the gathering, that we would both like to make more time alone with each oth-
er and be more spiritually in tune with one another. Starting this Advent in 
2017, both of us will be reading and reflecting on the same Advent devotional 
by John Piper. 
 
Do pray together with us that married couples in our church, with God's help, 
will continue to honor the commitment we made to each other before God and 
in the process, we will be transformed in our marriages. 
 
Thank you, Wong Mui and Beng Lay! 

 

Saw Peh Ern 
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